
Thank you so much trying out for the 8
th

 grade Piney Grove Boys Basketball Team. All of you have 

competed well and should be proud very of yourselves. This has been a very difficult decision for myself. 

You all are the very best that Piney Grove Middle School has to offer and I wish you the best.  

Congratulations to the following players who have made the team! I look forward to a great season with you 

all. Next week’s practices will be 7:00 to 8:30 am, Monday through Friday. You will need to arrive no later 

than 6:45 am. See you there! –Coach West  

 Andrew Bramwell  

Adler Johnson  

Aiden Fetters  

Brayden Spada  

Clark Stephens  

Colten Hauser 

Peyton Streko  

Ryan Samuel  

Stefan Davidov 

Tyler Watkins 

Ved Cholleti  

Zachery Gniadek  

 

 

 


